
LITTLE BOW RESORT CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 
CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 931 1680 
 
March 2, 2010 
 
TO:  Little Bow Resort Owners 
 
FROM: Little Bow Resort - Board of Directors 
 

BLUE SIGNS AND NEW NUMBERING 

Ray (our Caretaker) has now received the blue signs.  Please contact Ray to make 
arrangements to pick up your sign.  Email is preferred (lbresort@wildroseinternet.ca) or 
call 403-792-2108.  Signs must be picked up or owners must have made arrangements 
by March 21, 2010. 
 
According to municipal by-law 2009-016, blue signs must be installed no later than June 
1, 2010.  Signs must be 6.6 feet (2.0 meters) or higher (measured from bottom of sign) 
from ground level either on a post directly in front of the unit (posts supplied if needed) 
or in a visible location on the first floor of the house.  The sign MUST NOT be on the 
second level of the house or on any component of the roof.  The old numbering of the 
unit at Little Bow Resort is invalid as of February 28, 2010 and must be removed from 
the unit on or before installation of new blue signage.  For more information, please go 
to Vulcan County’s website  
 
http://www.vulcancounty.ab.ca/MapRoom/RuralAddressing.html
 
Or call 1-800-242-3447 

ANNUAL SHORELINE CLEANUP & DOCK INSTALL 

The annual shoreline cleanup and dock install is planned for late March/early April 
depending on weather.  Watch the news page or possibly a newsletter end of March for 
a specific date. 
 

CONDO FEES NOW OVERDUE 

If you have not paid your condo fees and annual water charges, they are now overdue 
and interest has been assessed to your account.  Please remit as soon as possible to 
avoid further interest charges 
 

AGM (MAY 2 @ 1:30) (REMINDER) 

The AGM will once again be at SABC on the first Sunday in May at 1:30.  This year there are 3 
positions open for election.  Please consider attending this meeting.  It is the only time per year 
that we can get together as a group and discuss the most important issues concerning our 
Resort.   

Braemore Management Ltd.  
#305, 220 -  3rd Avenue South, Lethbr idge, Alberta  T1J 0G9 
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